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December 23, 2019 
 
Elijah Gebor, Owner 
Supreme Fuel LLC 
850 Southwest 21st Terrace, 
Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33312 
greatnessg@yahoo.com 
 
Re: Supreme Fuel LLC In Compliance – Letter  

FLD982153843 
   Broward County 
 
Dear Mr. Gebor, 
 
Department personnel conducted a compliance evaluation inspection (CEI) of the above-
referenced facility on October 23, 2019.  Based on the information provided during the 
inspection, the facility was determined to be in compliance.  You can view the final inspection 
report and other documents at the following link: Supreme Fuel (EPA ID FLD982153843). 
Please select “Public OCULUS Login” to view the documentation. Please allow for one (1) 
business day for the final inspection report to be available in OCULUS. 
 
The Department appreciates your efforts to maintain compliance with state and federal hazardous 
waste regulations rules.  Should you have any questions or comments, please contact Alannah 
Irwin at 561-681-6626 or via e-mail at: Alannah.Irwin@floridadep.gov   
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Norva Blandin, MSEM 
Environmental Administrator 
Compliance Assurance Program 
Southeast District 
Florida Department of Environmental Protection 
 
ec: Alannah Irwin, Norva Blandin - FDEP  
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